
From: Mary Algedi-Cooper  
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2019 1:44 PM 
To: Eligibility2019  
Subject: 2019 Revised Patent Subject Matter Eligibility Guidance, Docket No. PTO–P–2018–0053 
 
This comment is in support the 2019 Revised Patent Subject Matter Eligibility Guidance. 
 
The Mayo vs. Prometheus Labratories Supreme Court decision is a source of unpredictability, uncertainty and 
confusion, and requires clarification in many cases. These cases have been and are a cause of unnecessary harm to 
many patent holders and their interpretive obscurity allows for abuse. 
 
Again, I support the implementation of the Guidelines and thank Director Iancu for both directly addressing the 
issue and solving it in an unbiased and impartial manner. 
 
Also, thanks to Peter Ryan Brady for his remarks. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
M. Reali 
 


